
September 14, 2017-p-C:\Users\plkcb\Desktop\45700 LC Report 8-28-17.doc 

  AGENDA # 7 

City of Madison, Wisconsin 

  

REPORT OF: LANDMARKS COMMISSION PRESENTED: 28 August 2017 

TITLE: Buildings proposed for demolition - 2017
  

REFERRED:  

REREFERRED:   

REPORTED BACK:  

AUTHOR: Amy Scanlon, Secretary ADOPTED:  POF:  

DATED: 14 September 2017 ID NUMBER: 45700 

Members present were: Stuart Levitan, Chair; Anna V. Andrzejewski, Vice Chair, David WJ McLean, 
Richard Arnesen, Lon Hill, and Katie Kaliszewski. Excused was Marsha A. Rummel. 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
There was general discussion and clarification regarding the buildings proposed for demolition. 
 
ACTION: 
 
A motion was made by Andrzejewski and seconded by Arnesen to recommend to the Plan 
Commission that the Landmarks Commission finds that the buildings at 905 East Washington 
Avenue (noting that 905 East Washington Avenue refers to the one-story metal building, and 
that the multi-story building at the corner is not being demolished), 925 East Washington 
Avenue, 939 East Washington Avenue, and 910 East Main Street have no known historic value. 
The motion passed on a voice vote. 
 
A motion was made by Andrzejewski and seconded by Arnesen to recommend to the Plan 
Commission that the Landmarks Commission finds that the buildings at 4301 Maher Avenue, 
5010 Lake Mendota Drive, and 630 Forward Drive have no known historic value. 
 


